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Dear City Clerk, 
 
As this is our neighbourhood and a residential one specifically, we are not in favour of the application to add Home 
Occupation at 110 Higgins Line. 
 
This lot has been an irritant and a worry for several years now and the fact that the owners disregarded the zoning 
regulations speaks to some of the rationale behind our concerns. 
 
We would prefer this to remain anonymous but are open to your questions if required. 
 
Thank- you, truly, 
 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


